
 
  

 

We are closed 
until further notice  
due to   COVID-19 

Due to restrictions associated with   COVID-19 
we are currently closed. 

We want to thank you for your support and 
understanding          during this difficult time. 

For the latest information go to 
www.covid19.act.gov.au 

covid19.act.gov.au 

 

http://www.covid19.act.gov.au/

